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Dear prayer partners, 
 
Greetings from Oklahoma City!  After two previous planned trips the Lord has allowed us to return to 
the States.  We didn’t say anything ahead of time because of the uncertainty of travel currently. After 
the Cardiologist gave us the OK to travel, we began looking for tickets.  God has opened so many 
doors and led marvelously.  What a wonderful Father we have!  
 
Praise the Lord there were 6 people baptized. Three 
of them were our grandsons.  It is such a joy to see 
them wanting to follow the Lord.  What a wonderful 
Father we have! 
 
Psalm 32:8 
“I will instruct thee and teach thee in the way 
which thou shalt go: I will guide thee with mine 
eye.”  
 
Proverbs 2:6-7 
6 For the LORD giveth wisdom: out of his mouth 
cometh knowledge and understanding. 
7 He layeth up sound wisdom for the righteous: he is a buckler to them that walk uprightly. 
 
God impressed these verses upon my heart during preparation for this trip.  He has guided and 
protected us each step of everyday. The Lord has provided for every need beginning with tickets, a 
place to stay here in Oklahoma City, and transportation for the time we will be in the States with a 
vehicle donated by a pastor friend from college days.  What a wonderful Father we have! 
 
Our son George is pastoring the church in our absence.  God is blessing with souls saved, spiritual 
growth in new believers, enthusiasm for the work of the Lord, and increase in attendance.  
 
We are excited to see what God is doing! 
 
We ask for your continued prayers as we seek to follow God’s leadership during this time.  We have 
not travelled this road before.  But we know that “His will will not lead us where His grace will not keep 
us”.  What a wonderful Father we have! 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support!  And for trusting us to follow God’s will and 
His leadership for our lives. 
 
Yours for souls… 
 
Al and Marty 
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